Parent Commissioners' Report

Lester B. Pearson School Board

News from Council

Nov 2 School Board Elections

School Board elections were held in 9 out of 12 wards. Congratulations to the elected commissioners and Suanne Stein Day for winning the Chairman elections. This was the first time that a Chairman of a School Board was elected under universal suffrage by electors registered on the English School Board electoral list.

Commissioners sworn in at Council on Nov 17

Special council meeting was held 15 days after the election to swear in the new council of commissioners. The number of commissioners at council went down from 23 to 17 as part of the amendments to the Education Act resulting from the enactment of Bill 88. For the first time, four parent commissioners were sworn in; a gain of 2 parents over last Council.

Parent commissioners represent the interests of parents and were elected to serve a two year term.

Next meeting of council: Monday November 24, 2014

Sharad Bhargava Parent Commissioner Elementary

Mike Nalecz Parent Commissioner High School

Frank Clarke Parent Commissioner At Large

Sandra Buckingham Parent Commissioner SNAC- Special Needs Advisory Committee

> http://snac.lbpsb.gc.ca/ snac@lbpearson.gc.ca



November 20, 2014

cpc.lbpsb.qc.ca

facebook.com/groups/lbpsb.cpc/ twitter.com/CentralParents

Consultations **Enrollment Criteria** Due: Nov 28, 2014

EPCA News

English Parent Committee Association held its Board of Directors and Annual General Assembly meetings on Nov 14-15.

Congratulations to the executive who was reelected. For more info please visit: epcaquebec.org

Parent Commissioners

Elementary Sharad Bhargava sbhargava03@lbpsb.qc.ca 514-422-3000 Ext. 30164

High School Mike Nalecz mnalecz@lbpsb.gc.ca 514-422-3000 Ext. 30162

At Large Frank Clarke frankclarke03@lbpsb.gc.ca 514-422-3000 Ext. 30161

SNAC: Sandra Buckingham sbuckingham02@lbpsb.qc.ca 514-422-3000 Ext. 30163